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April 8, 2019 
 
Mr. Michael Bell, Sales Manager 
Brightspark Travel 
8750 W Bryn Mawr, Suite 450E 
Chicago, IL 60631 
mbell@brightsparktravel.com  
 
To Mr. Michael Bell: 
 
On April 4, 2019, the Alamo Colleges District awarded a contract for the proposal, submitted by 
Brightspark Travel, in response to CSP 19A-011 for the Purchase of Travel Services for the 
Students of Palo Alto College TRIO Upward Bound & Upward Bound Math & Science. 
 
Please contact me at (210) 485-0105 or by email at sswank5@alamo.edu for finalization of the 
agreement. 
 
Thank you for your time and interest in the Alamo Colleges District contracting opportunities.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Sabina Swank 
Senior Purchaser 
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